ACME ENTERPRISES, INC.

NATIONWIDE GENERAL CONTRACTORS

Kahlil Assad March 4, 2014
Air King Refrigeration Heating & Cooling

14985 Telegraph Rd. ‘

Redford, M 48239

RE: Letter of Appreciation

To Whom it May Concern,

This letter will verify that Air King has worked with Acme Enterprises on several projects o

since January 2013 and we have found them to be a valuable partnér for our HVAC and
refrigeration needs. '

Kahlil and his team have demonstrated extensive knowiedge of the work and commitment to
our scheduling requirements on many occasions, thus helping Acme to provide our clients a

timely completion at competitive prices.

We here at Acme look forward to a continued working relationship with the Air King Group and
I would recommend using them for your projects.

Should you require further information, please contact me at (810) 499-1771.

Thank you,

Robert Russell ;o
President
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